DEPARTMENT OF GROWTH MANAGEMENT

L ANEN . growthmanagement@lIcfla.com

August 3, 2022

Sonic at Centurion Loop
Parcel # 35-3S-16-02524-103

To Whom it May Concern

This is to inform you that Petition # SPR22-14 requesting a Site Plan Review for Sonic
Drive-In on parcel 35-3S-16-02524-103 which is in a Commercial Highway Interchange
(CHI) zoning district was approved by the Planning and Zoning/Board of Adjustment on
August 2, 2022.

If I can be of further assistance to you, please feel free to contact me at 386-752-2031 ext
820 or email at angelor(@Icfla.com.

Sincerely,

Robert Angelo

Planning and Zoning Tech

growthmanagement(@]lcfla.com




